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January 22, 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague: 
 
I am writing to extend a warm invitation to you and your choir to participate in an important 
inaugural musical event designed especially to bring together talented high school singers in our 
region. We look forward to your visit to Detroit’s Historic St. Joseph Church on Friday, March 
20, 2015. The National Catholic High School Choral Festival, under the auspices of the 
American Federation Pueri Cantores, will give your choir the opportunity to fine tune its own 
repertoire with the wonderfully talented Paul French, Director of Music at Chicago’s Our Lady 
of Mount Carmel Church. Additionally, all choirs will come together to sing an opening hymn 
and closing anthem. The schedule for the day and other details may be found in the attached 
brochure. Professional development credits will be offered to school conductors. This year’s 
event is limited to ten Catholic high school choirs, so please plan to register now. 
 
For information about parking, church tours, dining, and/or any other questions you might have, 
please contact me at the telephone number listed below. 
 
I look forward to hopefully meeting you soon. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael Semaan 
Director of Music 
St. Joseph Church 
(248) 250-6005 
 
 


